
 
 
The Invasion of the Smoke Alarms - Door-to-Door Smoke Alarm Program 
 
The Oregon Office of State Fire Marshal developed a model program to help local fire departments 
plan and conduct their own community door-to-door smoke alarm program. It includes 
recommendations for planning, recruiting community partners, implementing and evaluating your 
program. 
 
 
 
 

 
• Install battery powered smoke alarms in homes without working smoke alarms which are high-

risk for fire. 
• Educate residents on the importance of maintaining their smoke alarms. 
 
 
 
 
 
OSFM is offering The Invasion of the Smoke Alarms door-to-door campaign workshops at no cost 

for local fire departments and their community partners. Those attending the workshop will receive 

a free kit for the fire department. When the fire department's campaign agreement for a door-to-

door campaign is approved they may receive up to 50 free smoke alarms and $250 for the 

campaign. 

 

To sign up for a workshop visit http://www.oregon.gov/OSP/SFM/Training.shtml 

 

 

 

This workshop teaches the basic steps to plan a campaign: 

• Analyze your fire problem 

• Form a community coalition 

• Prepare and plan a campaign 

• Deliver the program 

• Evaluate and celebrate  

 

 

 

Contact Stephanie Stafford at (503) 934-8245 or stephanie.stafford@state.or.us or Colleen Olson 

at (503) 934-8228 or colleen.olson@state.or.us. 

 
Office of State Fire Marshal 
 
Protecting citizens, their property and the environment from fires and hazardous materials. 
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